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ZBA21-031; 2117 Brockman Boulevard
Daniel Snyder, representing property owners, is requesting relief from Section 5.32.2 Alteration to a
Nonconforming Structure in order to construct a new second story addition to the existing residence.
The existing home does not comply with the required rear yard setback of thirty feet. The proposed
second story will not encroach further into the required rear yard setback. The property is zoned
R1C, Single-Family Residential.
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